KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

KITTITAS COUNTY

MEMORANDUM

TO: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner lll
DATE: June 2, 2015

SUBJECT: Becker BL-15-00004

The Public Works Department has reviewed the Request for Boundary Line Adjustment and finds that it
meets current Kittitas County Road Standards.

The Public Works Department recommends final approval
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